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SCHOOL ACTIVITIES

Blood Drive Date Change

  The FCCLA Red Cross Blood Drive is scheduled for Wednesday, March 29 from 9:30 AM - 3:30 PM at the Viking Center.  Set up an appointment by going to redcrossblood.org .  Your donation not only saves lives but help earn scholarships for Stanton seniors. 
2023 Corner Conference Quiz Bowl

  Stanton hosted the Corner Conference Quiz Bowl on Wednesday, March 8. Eight teams competed with 2 teams each from East Mills, Fremont-Mills, Griswold and Stanton.  Congratulations to all teams participating, everyone did a great job! Congratulations to Griswold’s A Team and East Mills’ B Team on winning their brackets in the Quiz Bowl.  Stanton’s A Team was made up of Abby Burke, Preston Carpenter, Axel King, Damian Meek, Jenna Stephens and Addison Olson. Representing Stanton on the B Team was Riley Burke,

Kiela Franzen, Evan Gettler, Nolan Grebin, Kyla Hart, Hannah Olson and Simon Showalter.

  We would like to thank our “Quiz Masters” who read questions to the students, Charmla Carpenter, Don Hicks, Elitha Bruning and Wendy Gardner from the East Mills/Fremont Mills schools. Thank you also to the score keepers and timers Jayden Burke, Nolan Case, Cooper

Dreyer, Tristan Elwood, Addy Gettler, Corinne Hopf, Chloe Newsome, and Lauren Roberts.  A big thank you also to staff and students who helped with the event from moving chairs and tables to setting up buzzer systems. We could not have pulled it off without your help!
PI Day (March 14th) Celebrations
  Congratulations to Hayden Jones and Janae Schwery for having the most digits of PI memorized.  They correctly recited 50 and 49 digits, respectively.

2023 Corner Conference Art Fair
  Middle and High School art students in each of the Corner Conference schools have been working hard to get ready for the 2023 Corner Conference Art Fair. This year the show will be hosted by Fremont-Mills Community School from Friday, March 24th - Monday, March 27th. Excellent artwork from all of the Corner Conference schools will be on display and everyone is encouraged to come and enjoy. The Art Fair has no admission fee. Objectives for the Art Fair are to showcase our students’ artwork, reward and recognize students for their ability and efforts, and promote the visual arts in our communities by encouraging the participation of the public to view the artworks.
  The Art Fair will be held in the Fremont-Mills Lied gym located on the North side of the building at 1114 US Hwy 275, Tabor, IA 51653. Artwork can be viewed by the public on Saturday, March 25th from 4-6 pm, Sunday, March 26th from 1-3 pm and Monday March 27th from 9-1pm.
Stanton Dance Team Fundraiser

  The Stanton dance team is hosting a pampered chef party to help raise funds for dance camp this summer please scan QR code …. Use link   https://www.pamperedchef.com/party/janamccunn0302?redirect=shop-landing-page  or contact Jana McCunn, Leah, Riley, Carli, Ella or Kyla to place an order! Thank you!
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Stanton Dance Team Showcase

  April 1st, 2023 the Stanton High School dance team will be hosting a Dance Showcase at 6:30pm in the high school gym. We would like to invite all "little cheer girls" to attend and perform. Please arrive at the Viking center at 5:30pm dressed in black pants/shorts and Stanton shirt to run through dance and cheers, performances will start at 6:30pm. Also attending are Fremont-Mills dance team, Red Oak Tumbling group, Project C Dance Studio in Creston, and Valley Dance of Shen. 
  All family and friends are welcome, $5 admission at the door which is going towards helping the Stanton dance team pay for summer camp. We will have concessions available that night 
also!  Please contact Jana at 712-789-0145 or jmccunn@stantonschools.com with any questions! 

Cards Are Us

  Since the basketball season has come to a close, high school basketball players might feel dissatisfaction in the ability to display their statistical achievements.  They may also feel that they at least earned some form of recognition for their impressive seasons as well.  Guess what?  You’re in luck.  At Cards R Us, we make custom personalized trading sports cards for any sport.   Ordering a card is as easy as scoring a layup.  Cards are $3 and stands are $5 (not including shipping and handling).   So there’s no reason to wait, get your end of the season basketball cards now!  Parents, this would be a great gift to your son or daughter and be a great opportunity to recognize their accomplishments.  To get the ball rolling, order forms are available to collect at Stanton High School or you may find an order form at our Instagram and examples can be found on there as well. Our Instagram is @cards_r_us_22 or contact us at our email CardsAreUs2022@gmail.com 
March Mayhem

  Stanton’s annual March Mayhem is this weekend!! There will be a variety of activities to sign up for including 3 on 3 basketball, a 3-point contest, dunk contest, pickleball, Fortnite, 5K, and dodgeball. This event takes place on March 24th and 25th in the Stanton high school and Viking Center. Visit stantonmarchmayhem.com to sign up your team today.
Stanton FFA
Stanton’s Kindergarten Round-Up

  Stanton Elementary School will conduct kindergarten assessments on Wednesday, May 3rd for any child who will be five years of age on or before September 15, 2023.

  On Monday, May 1st, parents of incoming kindergarten students will meet at 5:30 in the elementary concourse. Our kindergarten teacher, Ms. Henneman and our principal, Mrs. Elwood will present information about the kindergarten curriculum, school policies, etc. Health requirements and paperwork needed for incoming kindergarten students will be discussed. At this time, parents will sign up for a time to return on Wednesday, May 3rd, with their child for the kindergarten screening. The screening process and follow-up with parents should take approximately 20-25 minutes on this date. Registration forms will be sent home with pre-school students the week before the assessment date. We require all paperwork in the packets be returned on the screening date of May 3rd.   We will also require that a current record of immunizations and a copy of the student’s birth certificate be provided on May 3rd. 
  If your child will begin kindergarten in the fall and does not currently attend the local pre-school, we ask that you call the above number prior to April 24th so that your child can be added to our student list.
Athletics

Booster Club Banquet

  The Athletic Banquet will be Friday, April 21st at 6:00 P.M.  in the high school gym. There will be a sign-up sheet in the high school office starting April 3rd. More details to come next week! 
Junior High Track

  The junior high track squad continues to work hard as they prepare for their upcoming track meets.  The 26 boys and girls will spend the next few weeks learning fundamentals of field events and working on running form as well as working in the weight room with Coach Adam.  The team’s first meet will be Thursday, April 13th at Griswold.  
Clarinda Spring Softball League Schedule

4/02/23 Week 1 - North Field

      2:20pm & 3:40pm vs Clarinda 3

4/16/23 Week 2 - North Field

10am & 11:20am vs SWV

4/23/23 Week 3 - North Field

12:40pm & 2pm vs Red Oak

4/30/23 Week 4 - North Field

   12:40pm & 2pm vs Clarinda 1

*Fields are by the Lied Center in Clarinda. 

From the Desk of Our Principal

  Teammates Mentoring of Stanton is looking for additional mentors. If you would like to apply to become a mentor, you can find application information at www.teammates.org. If you have any questions regarding mentoring, please contact either Jody Druivenga, Sheila Mainquist, or Katie Elwood at 712-829-2171. 
Iowa Statewide Assessment of Student Progress
  Our 3rd-5th grade students will be taking the Iowa Statewide Assessment of Student Progress March 28th-31st. The Iowa Statewide Assessment of Student Progress is aligned with the Iowa Core standards, providing a clear and accurate assessment of student learning outcomes. Just as in the everyday school activities, you can help your child do their best by seeing that he/she is fully rested. Breakfast will be served to all elementary students March 28th-March 31st. Please contact Mrs. Elwood or Mrs. McDonald if you have any questions regarding the statewide assessments. 
Job Openings:
The district has the following job openings: 
· MS/HS English and Language Arts Teacher

· K-12 Physical Education and Health Teacher

· Food Service Kitchen Assistant

· Food Service Dishwasher

· Temporary Summer Custodial Assistant

Please submit application materials to Katie Elwood, K-12 Principal, at kelwood@stantonschools.com or you may mail application materials to Stanton Community Schools, 605 Elliott Street, Stanton, IA 51573. Applications may also be found online at www.teachiowa.gov.
Announcements
Covenant Church Spaghetti Fundraiser
  The annual camp fund raiser spaghetti supper will be held March 25th with serving starting at 5:00 p.m.in the Covenant Church basement. Come enjoy all you can eat spaghetti, breadsticks, salad, and dessert for a free will offering. We hope to see you there. Take out is available.  Let us know if you have a child interested in going to Bible camp, this summer!  Kristin King 712-592-3858
Junior Bible Club

  Stanton's Junior Bible Quiz sent 2 teams to Des Moines, last Saturday, March 18th !  "FBI: Faithful Bible Investigators": Amelia Greene, Liliana Foster-Saye, Kemper Doty, Nora Shearer, Pippa King, and Selena Hanson and "The Lord's Tasty Potatoes":  Greyson Whigham, Logan Hopf, Owen Shearer, & Rhys King.  The kids did a great job preparing for the competition! The boys took first place for their level, without losing a single round!  Logan Hopf was the highest scorer overall for their level!!   Congratulations kids!  That was the last competition for this school year.  We will continue to have Bible Club through May 3rd.  
Exploration Hour at Good Shepherd Christian Preschool
  What’s so special about Good Shepherd Christian Preschool? Come check it out for yourself with your preschooler at one of the Exploration Hours!      
  Preschoolers who will be 4 years old by September 15, along with a parent/guardian, are invited to join the current classes to experience an hour of preschool. You may attend one of four Friday dates – March 24, March 31, April 21, April 28. The one-hour sessions are available at either 9:00 am or 1:00 pm on each of these days. Teachers will be available to answer questions and registration materials may be picked up at that time.

  Good Shepherd Christian Preschool is located on the upper level of the Viking Center in Stanton and is connected to the Stanton school district through the Statewide Voluntary Preschool Program (SWVPP) which means there are NO tuition fees. The preschool completed its documentation last spring to show that it meets the criteria of the Iowa Quality Preschool Program Standards (IQPPS).

  Registration materials for enrolling preschoolers from any school district for the 2023-2024 school year are also available at the Viking Center, Stanton Child Resource Center, or Stanton Elementary School.

  Feel free to contact Marcia Lantz, GSCP preschool director and lead teacher, at GSCPstanton@gmail.com or 712-829-2421 with questions. 

COMING EVENTS
Fri., March 24th
CC Art Fair at Tabor



March Mayhem activities

Sat., March 25th
CC Art Fair at Tabor


March Mayhem activities

March 27-31st
Elementary Iowa Assessments

Wed., March 29th
Early Dismissal 1:05/1:15



FCCLA Blood Drive at VC

Thur., March 30th
FFA Science & Technology Fair



4:30 HS G & B Track at Griswold

Fri., March 31st
FFA Science & Technology Fair

BREAKFAST MENUS March 27th– March 31st
	Monday

Cereal Bar
Muffin/Fruit

Juice/Milk
	Tuesday

Breakfast Pizza
Muffin/Fruit

Juice, Milk
	Wednesday

Pancake/Sausage on a Stick
Muffin/Fruit

Juice, Milk
	Thursday

Waffles
Muffin/Fruit

Juice/Milk
	Friday 

Breakfast Bar
Muffin/Fruit

Juice/Milk


LUNCH MENUS March 27th- March 31st
	Monday

Hamburger/Bun
Potato Smiles
Baked Beans

Mixed Fruit

Cherry Crisp, Milk
	Tuesday

Nachos
Yogurt

Corn/Ranchero Beans

Fruit Medley

Applesauce, Bug Bites
Milk
	Wednesday

Burrito/Hot Dog
Corn

Tomato Juice

Mixed Fruit, Oranges

Milk
	Thursday

French Bread Pizza
Lettuce

Carrots

Pears

Applesauce

Milk
	Friday

Fish Sandwich
Baked Beans

Tri-Tater

Peaches

Cantaloupe

Milk


    ELEMENTARY STUDENT OF THE WEEK



            MS/JH STUDENT OF THE WEEK
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TUCRER NORRTS

“Always willing to help a friend or teacher. The first to volunteer to
listen to friends read and help them reach their goals!
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JENNA STEPHENS

"Jenna is helpful to others, volunteers in the community, and

always has a friendly greeting. She exhibits positive leadership
qualities in the classroom and in activities."
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